
State Of California The Resources Agency of California 

DOCKETMemorandum 07-AFC-5 oats : November 8,2007 
Telephone: (916) 653-0062 

RECD. NOV 0 8 2007 

TO : Jack W. Caswell, Project Manager File: Ivanpah O ~ A F C - S  

From : Bureau of Land Management 

Subject: Claim of Right Compensation Letter dated November 15,2006 

The attached letter was sent to the California Energy Commission on October 26, 2007 
from the Bureau of Land Management, Needles Field Office. This information may have 
significance to the lvanpah project, as it may have some bearing on the lvanpah Solar 
Electric Generating System's proposed water rights for the facility operations. 

This information was posted by: 

Jack W. Caswell, Project Manager 

California Energy Commission 



